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Wisconsin Towns Association Statement on Proposed Flooding Legislation 

Yesterday, Governor Evers announced a package of bills intended to address flooding in 

Wisconsin.  Mike Koles, Executive Director of the Wisconsin Towns Association, provided the 

following statement. 

“In recent years, towns throughout Wisconsin have been subjected to multiple flooding incidents 

that have destroyed public infrastructure and private property.  The package of bills would 

provide approximately $38.8 million to begin to more effectively address flood prevention, 

mitigation, and recovery.  This is a promising start to what we hope to be a robust discussion on 

how state and local government can adapt to the unique weather patterns that have been 

impacting Wisconsin.  In the coming weeks, we will be working with towns to prepare for any 

upcoming collaboration between the legislature, administration, and local government officials 

targeted toward effectively addressing this issue.” 
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